[if they indicated they wouldn’t pay]
Suggested Form Of Follow-Up Letter Requesting Refund Of HOA/Condo Estoppel Fees

Where The Management Company Indicated Its Refusal To Refund

[Date]

[Association or Management Company]

Re:
Proposed [sale/mortgage] of [Legal] by [Record Owner] 

Ladies and Gentlemen:

On [Date of First Letter], this office requested the refund of a fee we had paid to you for preparing an 

Estoppel Certificate with regard to the above proposed transaction.   

In that letter, we advised that the transaction had not closed, and included a printout from the Clerk of the Court’s website showing that to be the case.   We also pointed out that Fla. Stat. §718.116 and §720.30851 specifically require the refund of those estoppels fees within 30 days when a transaction does not close. 

Subsequent to that, we called to remind you of this pending deadline, and were advised that your company had no intention of abiding by this statutory requirement and refunding these estoppels fees.

We would much prefer to resolve this amicably.   However, if we have not received your refund payment by [Date 7 days later], we will have no choice but to turn this over to our attorney.

Sincerely, 
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